
From: Pair, Randal
To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Cc: Fields, Jon; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD; Nolan, Shiver (SNolan@eprod.com); Fernando

Banos
Subject: Re: Poker Lake Discharge Leak
Date: Thursday, November 17, 2016 1:58:10 PM

BLM generally agrees with OCD's Conditions of Approval.
Please keep in mind that on BLM lands, initial/immediate excavation at pipeline leaks must be
limited to the minimum needed to place a clamp on the pipe or replace a short 4-foot to 8-foot
section of pipe. All disturbance connected with initial excavation must stay within the limits of
teh BLM Right-of-Way. Any further excavation requires written approval (or approval via
email) in advance.
Enterprise's C-141 states: "Remediation actions will follow the Enterprise Products[']
["]General Release Notification, Response and Remediation Plan" (March 9, 2015). Please
provide me with a copy of this document so that we can check whether it contradicts any BLM
requirements.

Randal "Randy" Pair
Envir. Protection Specialist - Realty Compliance
office: 575.234.6240
cell: 575.361.0062
email: rpair@blm.gov

On Thu, Nov 17, 2016 at 8:56 AM, Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
<Heather.Patterson@state.nm.us> wrote:

Mr. Fields,

 

Please see the attached Conditions of Approval for the Initial C-141 spill report you sent
on 11/14/2016. Your tracking number for this event is 2RP-3997.

 

Heather Patterson

Environmental Specialist

NMOCD District II

Office (575)748-1283 ext.101

Cell (575)703-0228
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